
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you 
for your 

cooperation! 

Questions? Contact the 

PBC at (312) 744-3090 or 

pbc@pbcchicago.com 

Please be aware of construction activity in your area.  Construction work at Merlo Branch Library, 644 
West Belmont Avenue may create noise and dust. 

We anticipate the busiest time period to be August 2019 through January, 2020.  Please be advised, Public 
Building Commission of Chicago (PBC) will be performing work in accordance with City Ordinance 28 (11-4-
2835) paragraph B of the Chicago Building Code, PBC is granting permission to the contractor to work as 
follows (for the duration of the project): 

 

 Weekdays (Mon-Fri)                  6AM-8PM 

 Saturday                                      8AM-4PM 

 Sunday                                         8AM-4PM 

Upcoming site activity: 

 Mobilization                                 August 2019 

 Construction Activities            August 2019 to January 2020 

 Project Completion                  First Quarter, 2020 
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